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Narrabeen Education Campus 
Works notification 31 May 2022 

A project is underway for Narrabeen North Public School and Narrabeen Sports High School.  

Traffic Survey 

On Thursday 2 June 2022 we will be conducting a traffic survey to count the number of vehicle and 
pedestrian movements on the streets around North Narrabeen Public School and Narrabeen Sports High 
School. This work is part of our transport assessment for the Narrabeen Education Campus project.   

Data will be collected using video collection units. The units are small and unobtrusive and will be mounted 
on Wednesday 1 June 2022 to existing light or power poles at the following locations and intersections. 

• Pittwater Road / Jacksons Road 

• Pittwater Road / Namona Street 

• Namona Street / Oak Street 

• Garden Street / Jacksons Road  

• Jacksons Road / Oak Street 

• Jacksons Road / Boondah Road 

• Jacksons Road / entry to parking lot opposite Warriewood Square  

Vehicle movements will be recorded in 15 minute increments from 7:00am to 10:00am and 2:00pm to 
5:00pm on Thursday 2 June 2022. 

The video captured by the collection units will be low resolution and only used to identify vehicle 
movements through the intersections (cars, trucks, buses, bicycles, and pedestrians). The video quality will 
not be able to capture fine details such as licence plate or faces.  

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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